

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

f: 01886 887102

e: office@chantry.worcs.sch.uk

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

7th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Yours sincerely

As is traditional at The Chantry School, we will again be offering pupils the opportunity to purchase Chantry Leavers' Hoodies. The hoodies this year are plain black with "Leavers' 2020" on the back. Hoodies this year will cost £19.00. Pupils will be choosing a nickname and a size in form time; please discuss this with your child. Sample sizes will be available for students to try on so it is vital that the correct size is ordered. Once orders are placed we are unable to amend sizes.

Student nicknames must be appropriate and socially acceptable as this hoodie will have The Chantry School name on.

Please complete the reply slip below to secure your order. **Deadline Date for this year's orders will be: Thursday 27**th **February, 2020.**

Mr Andrew Stone. Head of Year 11	
To: Mrs Kinsey, Finance Office	
Year 11 Chantry Leavers' Hoodie Order Form	
Pupil Name:	Form:
Size of Hoodie: Small Medium Large X Large XX Large (Please Circle)	
Nickname:	
I have paid £19.00 via Parent Pay, Receipt number:	
Parent/Carer signature:	